
City of FORT LAUDERDALE 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
Please be advised that the February 21, 2008 
Charter Revision Board meeting has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday 
March 6, 2008, 1st Floor Chambers, 6:00 
P.M. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the City 
Attorney's Office at (954) 828-5037. 

 
 


